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March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
We have arranged a special end of term trip for all Y6 pupils on Tuesday 15th July 2025.  This will allow the pupils to have 
a formal “goodbye” with their peers prior to all departing to their various secondary schools. The trip will be to Bury 
Arcade Club, in Bury. 
 
Please see the website for information https://www.arcadeclub.co.uk/bury/ 
 
The children will have access to 2 floors of arcade games from old fashioned retro games to the more up to date 
modern games they will be familiar with.   The admission fee includes the cost of all games so there is nothing more to 
pay once we are in. 
 
All pupils should be in full school uniform for this trip. 
 
There will be a link sent separately nearer to the time regarding lunch options, for the day of the trip.  

 
School would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £18.00 towards covering the cost of transport and entrance, the 

payment item will allow payers to make instalments or pay in full.  Payment is also permission for your child to 

attend this trip.   

This contribution should be made via Parentpay.  If you need your password re-setting, or require a PayPoint bar code 

to allow cash payment at any PayPoint shop location, then please contact the school office as soon as possible.  If 

insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the school may need to cancel the trip and we will return all 

contributions received. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss O’Mara & Miss Lees  
Year 6 Teachers  
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